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Onoway Regional Medical Clinic is pleased to welcome its newest 
physician, Dr. Debbie Tindall, M.D., CCFP, to its ranks. Dr. Tindall 
specializes in family medicine, and brings a wealth and diversity 
of medical expertise to the Lac Ste. Anne community.
Officially assuming her duties at the clinic on Tuesday, September 21, Dr. Tindall replaces departing 
Dr. Richard Kozakiewicz, who retired at the end of June. Dr. Tindall looks forward to meeting both 
regular clients and clinic newcomers in the weeks ahead.

Moving from Saskatchewan to Edmonton at the age of five, Dr. Tindall considers herself a lifelong 
Albertan at heart. In October of 2020 she moved to Alberta Beach in pursuit of a more pastoral 
lifestyle than urban centers allow. 

Dr. Tindall received her medical degree and completed her family medicine residency at the University
of Alberta. Her lengthy career in medicine includes five years as a Registered Nurse, and nearly two 
decades as a Family Physician in Edmonton. In parallel to working in a family medical practice for 
most of her career, she has dedicated years of service to geriatric rehabilitation and assisted living 
facilities, and a clinic at an inner-city long-term shelter. Dr. Tindall has an enduring commitment to 
community-focused healthcare, a passion for teaching and mentoring medical students, and an
extensive depth and breadth of family medicine knowledge.

Please join us in extending a warm welcome to Dr. Debbie Tindall and her family. The County also 
sends its sincere thanks to the Onoway Regional Medical Clinic staff and physicians for their tireless 
dedication to the clinic and the communities it serves. Last but certainly not least, the County wishes 
Dr. Kozakiewicz all the best in his well-earned retirement.

An Intermunicipal Investment in the Community
Onoway Regional Medical Clinic is owned and operated by Lac Ste. Anne County in partnership with 
the Town of Onoway and the Summer Villages of Silver Sands, West Cove, Ross Haven and Val Quentin. 
The County acknowledges its municipal partners for their continued vision, collaboration and investment 
in this vital community health facility.
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